
 
From: Rene Beaulieu  
Sent: Friday, September 3, 2021 9:01 AM 
To: SPPC <sppc@london.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Illegal and illogical vaccine passports 
 
I would like the opportunity to express my concerns regarding the illegal and anti 
Canadian vaccine passports.  
Thank you 
Looking forward to hearing back  
Rene Beaulieu   
 


